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Hall of Fame Inductees for 2015 
 

On October 13, 2015, Patrick Henry will induct the  

following alumni into the Hall of Fame at the all-school 
luncheon.  Luncheon  information can be found on the 

last page of this newsletter. 
 

This years’ inductees include William Allard from the 
class of '55.  Allard's activities included basketball, 

choir, band and Hi-Y.  After graduation, Allard went to 

work for Northwestern Bell, but left that job to attend 
the U of M where he discovered photojournalism.  His  

photographic internship earned him a staff position at 
National Geographic Magazine.  Allard has been  

recognized for outstanding achievement in humanistic  
photojournalism and authoring numerous award  

winning books.  He has conducted international  
workshops and seminars.  He currently lives in  

Earlyville, VA.  
 

Our next inductee is also an author.  Barbara Welke 
Lambesis graduated with the class of' 63.  While at 

PHHS, Lambesis participated in band, choir, yearbook, 
German club, GAA, FHA, Senior Play, and Y-Teens.   

After graduating from the U of M, Lambesis taught 

English and then developed a successful career in  
public relations and marketing.  Yet, she still found 

time to volunteer and serve on numerous boards and 
represent the U.S. at international conference for 

women entrepreneurs.  All revenue from her book 
Brothers of a Band is directed to the wounded warrior 

program and music education for students in low  
income school districts.  Her novel will be for sale at 

the October luncheon with proceeds being donated to 
the PHHS Foundation. Lambesis splits her time  

between Phoenix and Paris. 
 

Richard Toftness, class of '68, was the yearbook 
photographer. Toftness also participated in band, Hi-Y, 

science club, and cross country. Richard is a U of M  
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Hall of Fame, continued 

 
graduate who worked his way through college by working for the U.S. Forest Service 

and the YMCA Camp Ihduhapi.  His University engineering degree took him to a  
variety of international positions using his skills with cameras. Toftness won the 2012 

Academy Award for his work on a revolutionary high speed camera.  Recently,  
another camera that was Toftness' responsibility made it to the International Space 

Station.  Retirement found Toftness raising funds to restore the hillside chapel at his 
beloved Camp Ihduhapi.  Toftness calls Loveland, CO his home. 
 

James Hays graduated with the class of '75.  Hays found his extracurricular spot on 

the PHHS golf team.  He earned his undergraduate and MBA from the U of M Carlson 
School.  He is the CEO of The Hays Companies, a large international insurance  

brokerage company. Hays serves on several community organizations including the 
Board of Directors of the Boys and Girls Clubs of Minneapolis.  Hays donates  

scholarship funds to Patrick Henry Graduates going onto college.  Hays travels  
extensively throughout the U.S. and internationally, but calls Minneapolis his home. 

Ross Bourgeois Memorial Scholarship 
 

The 6th Annual Ross Bourgeois Memorial Golf Tournament was held on September 

13, 2014, at the Centerbrook Golf Course in Brooklyn Center and $1,600.00 was 
raised to be used as a scholarship for a student who excelled in mathematics or 

planned on majoring in mathematics in college.  The recipient was determined by 
the scholarship committee at the school and was awarded to 2015 graduate, Kelsie 

Fatze. 
 

Ross Bourgeois was a former math teacher at PHHS and we thank his wife,  
Margarita Alvarez, for organizing this event.  The following donated to the  

scholarship fund: Margarita Alvarez, Cheryl Anderson, John Andrastek,  Don and 
Jayne Archibeque, Arthur Bourgeois, Eric Brandberg, Tom Doherty, Christine  

Eickhoff, Tom and Trish Flock- Johnson, Jennifer Heggen, Monica Kocourek, Mary 
Kokernot, Paul Lincoln, Fred Pearson, Mark Reckin, Louis Stefanich, Ryan and  

Shannon Voeks, and Michael Yee.   

Thank you to all of the Memorial Scholarship donors! 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE 2015 HALL OF FAME NOMINEES  

AND INDUCTEES! 
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Patrick Henry High School Staff “Wish List” Donation Requests 
 

Your financial support is needed to accomplish our mission: The Patrick Henry High 
School Foundation exists to enhance the learning environment at Patrick Henry and 

expand educational opportunities for students. Any amount towards of the cost of 
the items is welcome. We thank you for your wish list donations, past, present, and 

future. 

Needed                           Cost 

PHHS Drama Club will be putting on a production of Annie in the fall.  

This will cover the cost of materials, the security fee, and the royalty fees  
along with the choreographer.              $2,175 
 

PREP 9 is a class for incoming freshman who may have been identified as  

having high potential for success. The class prepares them for success in high  
school by focusing on reading, writing, and organization skills while also  

building community and a strong academic identity.             $3,000 
 

World History/Government Class needs 3M sticky easel pads and headphones.               
                                            $1,925 

23rd Annual Henry Alumni Golf Open 

The 23rd Annual Henry Golf Open was held on August 10 at the Monticello Country 

Club.  There were 78 golfers, of which seven were women.  We hope in the future 

more women will continue to participate.  There were some new golfers and classes 
represented this year. We had new golfers from the classes of 1953, 1961, 1963, 

1966, 1970 and 1982. The weather was great, golf was golf, and the socializing was 
outstanding.  We had 7 winners in the “Blind Bogey” with each getting $57. The 
scores ranged from 84 to 114 for the “Blind Bogey”.  So everyone has a chance to 
win and what makes this event even more rewarding is the money that is raised for 

the Foundation.  This year the event raised $4,490 for the Foundation.  A BIG 
THANK YOU to all who participated. Next year’s event will be on Monday, August 8, 

2016 at Monticello Country Club.  Mark your calendars now and plan to attend and 
join the FUN! 

PHHS Foundation Board of Directors Meetings 

Third Wednesday of the month at Patrick Henry 



 Over $3,000 
 
Robert Green 
 

Legacy $2,000 
 
Gilbert Overton  

 
Fellowship $1,000 
 
Raymond Asp 1946 
-In memory of deceased  
classmates of 1946 
 
Linda (Reynolds) Ferguson 1965 
 
Allen Hietala 1948 
- In memory of Wesley  
Mohagen 1948, KIA Korean War 
1952 
 

$500 
 
Roger Handberg 1952 
- In memory of brother Lowell 
Handberg 1949 
 
Jennifer Greve Nelson 1964 
- In memory of sister Kristie Greve 
1965 and in honor of the 50th  
reunion for the class of 1965 
 

$200 
 
Kelly & Julie Carver 
- Parents of Lucia Carver 2009 
 
Darrel Wyszynski 1960 
 
Marty & Sue Lerum 1968/1969 
- In memory of the Lerum’s and 
Laine’s from PHHS 
 
 

Patriot $100 
 
Gail Barnard-Boyum 1963 
- In memory of the Class of 1963 
 
Andrew Anderson 1983 
- In memory of Natalie Anderson 
Smith 1942 
 
Gail Belvedere 1958 
- In memory of Gary Heinemann 
1955 
 
Bob Benson 1948 

Paul Brown 1953 
 - In memory of Frank Cleve,  
football coach 1940s-1950s 
 
Glenn Carlson 1966 
 
Paul Chermak 1960 
 
Ken & Sandy Davis 1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman 
Lange 1962 
 
Joan (Mitchell) Davy 1963 
- In memory of Cynthia Kosciolek 
1963 
 
Lou  Ann (Rhodes) DeValois 
1952 
- In memory of ABSKLS dear 
friends 1952 
 
David Fleming 1956 
 
Gary Foss 1963 
- In memory of PHHS Veterans 
 
Jim Fraser 1966 
 
Robert Garin 1960 
 
Diane Hinds 
 
James Johnson 1960 
- In memory of Don Laine, Kathy 
(Heeler) Zonne, Kathy (Travis) 
Wanvig 1960 
 
Dawn Laine 
- In memory of spouse of Donald 
Laine 1960 
 
Linda Lorentzen 1972 
- In honor of Connie Blom and in 
memory of Bev Braendel Hefte—
English Dept 
 
Steven Lorentzen 1974 
 
Jeannine McDonald 1983 
 
Monte & Marilyn (Deibert)  
Miller 1954 
- In memory of Rollie DeLapp 
 
James Newman 1957 
- In memory of those who 
have gone before in the class of 
1957 
 

Tom & Cathy (Roehl) Peterson 
1965 
- To cover damages done by the 
Peterson, Roehl, Powell & O’Neill 
clan 
 
Warren Rolek 1957 
- In memory of Ken Nelson 1957 
 
Richard Smith 1957 
 
Richard Swenson 1945 
 
Kathy (Dahl) Turks 1963 
- In memory of Don Swanson and 
in honor of Monte Miller 
 
Jack Weber 1655 
 
Elaine (Tiege) Zimmer 
- In recognition of all PHHS  
volunteers who keep the  
Foundation going 
 
Jack Peters  
 
Robert Wetherille 
 
Mary Jo Cosio 
 
Edward Krzesowiak 
 
Diane Singer Jordan 
 
Janice Hansen Aiken 1971 
-In honor of the Drama Dept 1971 
 

Lil Henry $50 
 
Ted Beutner 1949 
 
Brent Otto 1985 
 
Paul Andreen 1952 
 
E James & Darlene Backer 1954 
 
Barbara Brenny 1965 
- In memory of Richard Schultz 
1968 & Carol Ann Schultz Good 
1966 
 
Carol Carlson 1965 
 
Mike Dargis 1955 
- In memory of Bill Swanson 1955 
 
Lois (Yungner) Dick 1953 

PATRIOT PRIDE PLEDGE 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT! 4 



 

David Egberg 1960 
 
Janet (Anderson) Gamble 1963 
 
David Gratz 1978 
- In memory of Duane Gratz 1951 
 
Al Gulden 1960 
- In memory of Mr. Rock, 9th grade 
Civics teacher 
 
Lorraine (Illg) Hamack 1953 
- In memory of the Class of 1953 
 
Margaret Hammond 1970 
- In memory of Paul Bintner 1970 
and the lunchroom workers 
 
Mary Hammond 1968 
 
Bob Harenza & Sharon (Swadlin)  
Harenza 1956 
- In memory of classmates of 1956 
 
Scott Jacobson 1979 
- In memory of Susan Pearl Hable 
1979 
 
M. E. Jenkins 1968 
 
Douglas Johnson 1960 
 
Rosemary (Meyers) Kirkevold 
1954 
- In memory of her parents and three 
brothers 
 
Geneva (Sorenson) Kubal 1980 
 
Sharon (Barnard) McDonald 1960 
- In memory of Kathy Travis Wanvig 
& Sandy Nygard Loechler 1960 
 
Shirley Miedtke 1952 
-In memory of Rita Nelson & Paula  
Erlandson 1952 
 
Patty (Majkozak) & Bob Minell 
1978/1974 
- In memory of Mary & Jane Minell 
1968/1975 
 
Carolea (Nyquist) & Don Nord 
1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman Lange 
1962 
 
Jane (Whiteson) Pieri 1950 
- In memory of Howard Pieri 1948 

Norma (McCormick) Rank 1964 
- In memory of Gary Rice 1965 
 
Charles & Suzanne Smith 1965 
 
Pamela Van Heel 
- In memory of spouse Gerald 
VanHeel 1965 
 
Marc Wanvig 1960 
 
Stephen White 1952 
 
Benjamin Schak 
 
Anita Kovic 
 
Richard Lund 
 
Louise Seigworth  
 

Neighbor $25 
 
Carol (Green) Carrara 1963 
 
Dick & Jan (Peterson)  
Christofferson 1955 
- In honor of the Class of 1955 60th 
Class Reunion  
 
John Grander 1965 
 
Martin Lerum 1944 
- In memory of the Hanschen family 
 
Kathy (Leyden) Tucker 1968 
- In memory of Mrs. Savage 1968 
 
Judy (Johansen) Anderson 1956 
 
Janice (Franson) Baurr 1955 
- In memory of Jack Baurr 1954 
 
Gregory Berglund 1964 
- In memory of Robert Berglund &  
Helen Berglund Porte 1940s 
 
John Borg 1957 
 
Charlie & Cindy Brown 1966 
 
Jerry Brytowski 1948 
- In memory of Ed Dietrich 1948 
 
Terry Columbus 1965 
- In memory of Jerry VanHeel 1965 
& Shell Spack 1966 
 

Don Davis 1960 
 
Steven Gerber 
 
Sue (Toftness) Jensen 1965 
- In memory of Kristin Greve 
1965 
 
Joyce Johnson 1960 
- In memory of Don Laine, Kathy 
(Heeler) Zonne, Kathy (Travis)  
Wanvig 1960 
 
Janet (Jacobwith) Kappel 1955 
- In memory of Jim Kappel 1955 
 
Sue(Anderson) & Jim Kennell 
1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman 
Lange 1962 
 
Bob Littlefield, staff 
-In memory of Jack Rock, staff 
 
Marge Nevison Lund 1961 
- In memory of Chuck Nevison 
1963 & Jim Nevison 1967 
 
Ronald Manger 1964 
- In memory of Mr. Kurnow, 
teacher 
 
Jon Mattson 1951 
 
Mary Michaud 1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman 
Lange 1962 
 
Colleen (Kane) Olson 1943 
 
Eileen (Kane) Olslund 1943 
 
Charlotte (Kelch) Ostrom 1952 
 
Alice (Horkey) Peterson 1956 
 
Mary Ann Peterson 1946 
 
Sally (Wallin) Pieper 1953 
- In memory of Eloise Fourre 
1953 
 
Darlene (Backstrom) Ray 1953 
- In memory of Rodney Ray, staff, 
1949 
 
Clayton Sherer 1962 
- In memory of Warren Sherer 
1961 

& OTHER DONATIONS 
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Jane Swenson 1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman 
Lange 1962 
 
G Thomson 1963 
- In memory of Bill Wimick  &  
Clarence Bursaw 1963 
 
Inez (John) Walton 1963 
 
Richard Westering 1955 
 
Kathleen Kraemer Winters 1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman 
Lange 1962 
 
Juhl Bennet Ganzer 1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman 
Lange 1962 
 
Jeanne Stenslie Shaitberger 1962 
- In memory of Judy Berryman 
Lange 1962 
 
Michael Skavnak 1952 
- In memory of the Class of 1956 
 
Ronald St. Clair 1968 
 

Patriot Pledge $15 
 
Bill Baker 1956 
 
Jean (Robillard) Bofferding 1961 
 
Sheryl Carlson  
-Spouse of Curtis Carlson 1968 
 
Judith (Mielke) Crosby 1958 
- In honor of the Class of 1958 

 
Bruce Krogstad 1948 

 
Audrey Krutzeg 1951 
- In memory of Joseph Krutzeg 
1951 
 
Jim LaMere 1964 
 
Lois (Cook) Laurence 1951 
-In memory of Betty Cook  
Anderson 1950 
 
Joanne (Carlson) & Robert  
Myklebust 1978 
- In memory of deceased  
classmates of January/June 1948 

Jerry Norling 1953 
 
Roger Normandin 1953 

 
Larry Okeson 1952 
- In memory of Patty Okeson 1947 
& Curtis Okeson 1957 
 
Colleen (Klatke) Olson 1952 
 
Irene (Ralph) Rothweiler 1971 
 
Janice (Anderson) Scofield 1952 
 
Arden Wahlberg 1953 
- In memory of Curt Pawly 1953 
 
Kateri Lovitt 
 
Donald Andrle 1958 
- In memory of John Kramer 1958 
 

ADDITIONAL DONATIONS 
 

Legacy $2,000.00 

Kopp Family Foundation 

 

Medallion $1,000.00 
Dale Egberg 1963 

 
Fellowship $500.00 
Class of 1961 

-In honor of the Class of 1961 
 
Stephen Lindley 
      

Patriot $100.00 

Jim Anderson 1961 

Gail Barnard-Boyum 1963 
 
Paul Brown 1953 
 
Craig Canham,1960 
 -In memory of sister Sandy  

Schuette 1964 
 
Gary and Carol Hogness Carlson, 
1965 
 
James Fraser 1966 
 -In memory of Gary Rice 

 
Gary Kociemba 
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Janet Parsons Larson 
- In memory of Dean M. Larson 
1952 
 

Scott Lee,1965 
 - In honor of the Class of 1965 
 
Steve Lerum 1975 
 
David Lindblom 1953 
 

Dave Mrocek 1963 
 
Sharon Soderlund 1964 
-In memory of Mel Kurnow 
 
Elaine Teige Zimmer 1961 

 - In honor of 62 deceased  
classmates including Carol Riekki  
Van Hale 
    

Lil’ Henry $50.00 

Dan Alexander 1970 

 
Cathy Bjerkebek 1966 
 
Patricia Habeck Bjornebo 1965 
 
Charlie and Cindy Hansen Brown 
1966 

 
Al Cooper 1963 
 
E. James and Phyllis Bergstrom 
Hagen 1946 
 - In memory of Ray Prozinski 1944 

 
Joyce Heen 
 
Patricia Hultquist 1955 
- To commerate the 60th reunion of 
the Class of 1955 
 

Scott Jacobson 1979 
-In memory of Susan Hable 1979 
 
Gordon and Janet Schultz  
Johnson 
-In memory of John Schultz, Jr.  
1944 

 
Larry Johnston 1953 
 

 
Patriot Pride Pledge & Other Donations, continued 
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Barbara Welke Lambesis 1963 
 
Martin Lerum June 1944 
     In memory of Colleen Krzesowiak 
and John Schultz, June 1944 

 
John Paulson  1956 
 
Charles K. Smith 1965 
 
Harry Stanius 1955 
 

Patricia Line Lee Weber 1965 
 
Neighbor $25.00 
 
Dewey Arnold 1965 
 
Dennis Axell 1962 

 
Gerald Cole 1982 
 
Patricia Dawkins Cooper 1953 
 
John Eickholt 1970 

 
Roger Elliott, 1956 
 
Paul Fischer 1948 
 
Bob Harenza 1956 
 

Don Jacobson 1955 
 
Bob Johnson 1956 
 
Mike Joyce, 1971 
-In memory of my Dad, Bill Joyce 
1944 

 
Ed Kreuter 1962 
 
Linda Meline 1968 
-In memory of the Class of 1968 
 

Kokie Miller 1948 
 
Curtis Okeson 1958 
 

Mary Ann Peterson 
- In memory of Marlys Haugen  

Bryant, January 1946 
 
Lee Russeth 1953 

Tom Sawyer 1963 
 

Loren Smith 1959 
 
 

We thank everyone for 

your ongoing  
support!!!! 

 

Special thanks to all the 
men and women who  

participated in the  
Twenty-third Annual  

 

REUNION EVENTS 
 

Class of 1961 - Reunion 

Monday, September 21, 2015  
11am gathering, Noon luncheon, 1pm short program, stay as long as you wish. 
Teppanyaki Grill & Supreme Buffet, 268 57th Ave NE, Fridley, MN 55432         
Supreme Buffet luncheon will be about $12, includes tax and tip. Guests are wel-
come! Further information, please contact: Elaine Teige Zimmer  763-424-2023 or 
jackelaine.zimmer@gmail.com 
 
Class of 1965 - 50th Reunion  

Friday Sept 25, 2015 - Social Gathering at 7:00 PM 

DoubleTree by Hilton Minneapolis North  
2200 Freeway Blvd, Brooklyn Center, MN  
 
Saturday Sept 26, 2015  
Golf Outing - Brookland Golf Course 8:30 AM check-in  
Henry High School Tour 11:30 AM 
Homecoming Game - 1:00 PM Don Swanson Field  
Social Hour - 5:30 PM with Dinner and DJ to follow  
DoubleTree by Hilton Minneapolis North  
Further information, please contact Brad Thorsen 612-723-3396  
or visit our class website at www.phhs65.com for registration forms  
 
Class of 1966 - 50th Reunion  

June 10, 2016 at 5:30 PM   
Minneapolis Marriott Northwest 
7025 Northland Drive North, Brooklyn Park, MN 55428  
Contact: Jim & Sharon (Jepson) Sawyer, 763-416-6263 or jssaw-
yer85@comcast.net  
 
Class of 1956 - 60th Reunion  

August 9, 2016  
Edinburgh Golf Course   
Further information, please contact Ron Bolanda 763-561-9601  

Henry Alumni Open.  

The golfers raised 
$4,490 for the  

Foundation.  
We appreciate all the 

efforts of Jim  
Sawyer, Class of 

1966, for organizing 
this great event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Patriot Pride Pledge & Other Donations, continued 
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PHHS Foundation 

4320 Newton Avenue North 

Minneapolis, MN 55412 

Phone: 612-668-2000  

Email: info@phhsfoundation.org 

Facebook: PHHS Foundation 

 

2015 - 2016 Board of Directors 

 

President: Laura (Wincek) Hudoba 1965 

Vice President: Brad Thorsen 1965 

Treasurer: Ann (Nelson) Kaari 1960 

Secretary: Cathy (Roehl) Peterson 1965 

Editor: Leah (Carlson) Turner 1989 

Members: Paul Chermak 1960, Lisa Keske 

1991, Monte Miller 1954, Jim Sawyer 1966, 

Sharon (Jepson) Sawyer 1966 

Tuesday, October 13, 2015 

Social 11:00 AM with cash bar 

Lunch 12:00 PM 

Hall of Fame Induction to follow 

 

Edinburgh Golf Course /Highland Room 

8700 Edinbrook Crossing 

Brooklyn Park, MN 55443 

 

$25.00 per person due by 10/3/2015 

 

Sorry, walk-ins cannot be accepted  

as this is a plated lunch.  

 

Luncheon Choice — Please select one 

_____Glazed Chicken 

_____Georgia Pork  
 

Please contact Cathy Peterson with any 

questions or vegetarian meal requests at 

763-425-3362 or tcpeteson1@comcast.net. 

 

___________________________________________

Name  - PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

___________________________________________

Address 

___________________________________________ 

City           State  Zip Code 

___________________________________________ 

Grad Year    Maiden Name (if different than above) 
 

___________________________________________ 

E-mail—Only needed if it has changed 

Phone ____________________________________ 

 

Please make checks payable to: PHHS Foundation 

Mail registration form and check to: 

Cathy Peterson 

11900 - 101st Avenue North 

Maple Grove, MN 55369 

FALL LUNCHEON 2015 — HALL OF FAME 

The annual fall luncheon will take place on Tuesday, October 13, 2015.  The highlight of our biannual 

event is the induction of our Hall of Fame recipients.  Join the fun with graduates from all classes, staff, 

and members of the community. A sit-down lunch will be served.   


